
 

19 April 2016 

Luke Morris 

Director 

Barnson Pty Ltd 

Dear Luke 

Planning Proposal Burrundulla – Additional Information (16/5222) 

Mid-Western Regional Council has endorsed a Planning Proposal to rezone land in Spring Flat 

Road.  It is understood that he documentation has been forwarded by Council to the 

Department of Planning and Environmental requesting a Gateway Determination.  The 

Department have subsequently requested that the Council provide clarification/additional 

information in relation to the Planning Proposal prepared by Barnson Pty.  The additional 

information includes: 

 Rural Lands SEPP 
 SEPP 55 (Remediation of Land) 

 SEPP (Mining, Petroleum Production and Extractive Industries) 2007 

 S117 1.3 Mining, Petroleum and Extractive Industries 

These matters are addressed in the Addendum below and should be read in conjunction with 

the original proposal and report and recommendation made by MWRC in relation the proposal. 

Should you require clarification please contact me on 0438 744 384. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Liz Densley 

Senior Project Manager 
ldensley@elton.com.au 

 


